
SPECIAL PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

Public Information Meeting about Producing Organic Eggs on Your Land 

Tuesday, November 29 at 7:00 PM at the Town Office Meeting Room 

The Sanbornton Planning Board is sponsoring a public information meeting for property owners who 

might be interested in becoming “contract farms” under contract with Pete and Gerry’s Organic Egg 

Company. 

If you own at least 10 acres of relatively level land along a paved road and are interested in producing 

organic, free range eggs under a minimum 10-year egg production contract with long term renewability 

… then you should plan to attend this public information meeting.  The egg production contract would 

be with Pete and Gerrys Organic Egg Company, a family-owned New Hampshire company based in 

Monroe, New Hampshire. 

A representative of Pete and Gerry’s Organic Egg Company will present information concerning how the 

contract farmer agreement works.  Also a local contract farmer who recently opened a contract farm in 

Boscawen will speak about his experience in working with Pete and Gerry’s Company.  You will be 

provided with full information about the working arrangement with Pete and Gerry’s.  

For more information, please contact Town Planner Bob Ward at 729-8003. 

 


